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GASKELL	RECREATION	GROUND	
Action	taken	since	the	last	meeting	of	the	Management	Committee	
	
	
	
MINUTE	
NO.	

RESOLUTION	 ACTION	TAKEN	

July	2017		
	

	 	

1		 Ask	William	Brookes	School	about	white	
lining	of	the	football	pitch	

Yes	–	white	lining	has	been	carried	out	

7	 Arrange	to	discuss	power	supply	with	
William	Brookes	School	

Yes	–	Mike	Bainbridge	is	willing	to	discuss	the	matter	
but	Committee	members	will	need	to	follow	this	up	

	 Arrange	meeting	with	the	Wenlock	
Olympian	Society	

Work	in	progress	

	 Write	to	the	Bowling	Club	to	ask	for	ideas	
concerning	visitor	shelters	

Yes	

	 Seek	quotes	for	surface	materials	that	could	
be	used	on	a	perimeter	walkway	

Chris	Bowden	offered	to	follow	this	up	

	 Arrange	meeting	with	Spacecare	to	discuss	
weed	killing	

Yes	–	weed	killing	has	been	organised	

	 Submit	planning	application	for	tree	pruning	 Yes	–	awaiting	decision	

	
	
	
	


